
 

 

 

Date: 2021/03/23 

To: Chair and Members of the Meadowvale Village Heritage Conservation District 
Subcommittee 
 

From: John Dunlop, Manager, Heritage Planning and Indigenous Relations 

Meeting Date: 2021/04/06 

Subject: Willow Lane Culvert Update 

 
The City’s Transportation Infrastructure Department is awaiting further direction from the 
consultant regarding the ability to replace the installed steel beam guardrail currently located on 
the east side of Willow Lane and Old Derry Road.  
 
In the meantime, the City’s Parks Department and Transportation Infrastructure Department has 
begun a guardrail beautification program adjacent to the Brueckner Rhoddedndrom Garden. 
 
The project involves wrapping the guardrails in a vinyl wrap which are meant to beautify the 
steel beams and otherwise disguise them.  
 
This is brought to the committee for information and consideration, should there be no resolution 
to the nature of the materials used on the guardrails.  
 
Photos for the Parks project are as follows: 
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Vinyl wraps can be printed with any kind of design, and can include specific imagery or colours  
which can camouflage unsightly infrastructure.  

 

 

 

John Dunlop, Manager Heritage Planning and Indigenous Relations 

 


